Dear Parents and Students,

The 1st Grade distance learning packet will be available on the TUSD web site or in print. It includes review of concepts we have taught this year, along with new learning. There is a calendar included but feel free to make adjusts as needed to best suit your family at this time.

We will be available for "Office Hours" Monday-Friday from 9am-11am. You can contact us through email with any questions, or we can set up a time to hold a 10 min-Zoom meeting (face to face). We will still be holding occasional whole class Zoom meetings to check in with the kids. :)

Assignments after Spring Break will need to be graded. Families will need to submit two photos of completed assignments for each week of work. Please send one math page and one language arts page each week. These are due via email to your child's teacher on the following dates listed below.

April 9, 2020 - Material distribution for Week 1

April 24, 2020 - Pick up week 2 and 3 materials

May 8, 2020 - 2 photos due via email for weeks 1 & 2 for a total of 4, or drop off packet if not sending photos

Pick up week 4 and 5 materials if doing printed (times to be announced)

May 15, 2020 - 2 photos due via email for weeks 3 & 4 for a total of 4, or drop off packets if not sending photos.

Photos or the paper packets must be submitted for grading.

We can't tell you how much we miss our students and how hard this must be for them. We hope you and your family stay well during this time.



Mrs. Crotts

Miss Sedillo

Mrs. Torres